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		End	of	Year	Annual	Appeal	
Your	generosity	will	help	maintain	our	ability	to	provide	excellent	programs	

and	to	support	historic	preservation	initiatives!	
 

Dear members and supporters of the Civil War Round Table of Eastern PA, Inc, 

  Attached please find a letter of appeal for your support of our organization. As you all are 
most likely aware, the cost of "doing business" of any organization or business always seems to 
rise, not fall as time passes. This is true for our CWRT as well. Venue costs go up as food and 
staff costs increase; speaker costs rise as we do provide accommodations as needed as well as 
provide travel reimbursement. Our goal is always to support historic preservation and 
educational initiatives with whatever money we retain over expenses. None of our Officers and 
Board members receive payment other than occasional reimbursement for out of pocket 
expenses. Most of them donate more than time and energy and do it freely and passionately.  

It is not our intent or desire to increase our dues or dinner costs as we wish to encourage 
membership and we wish to keep our dinner cost affordable. We feel strongly that our members 
and friends receive excellent value for both items.  

We do need your help however. We realize that all of us receive pleas, especially at this 
time of the year, and we also realize that there are more good causes than any of us as individuals 
can possibly support. 

This plea is definitely a soft sell as we do not wish any of you to feel that there is  
pressure to make any sort of a donation at this time. It is strictly up to each of you to decide if 
this is something you wish to do and have the resources to do. 

Any and all donations will be greatly appreciated. Donations may be tax-deductible as the 
CWRT is a 501(C)3  -non-profit corporation. 

Sincerely, 

Barry Arnold and the Officers and Directors of the CWRT of Eastern PA, Inc 

 



Civil	War	Round	Table	of	Eastern	PA,	Inc.	
PO Box 333 

Allentown, PA 18105 

	
	

		End	of	Year	Annual	Appeal	
Your	generosity	will	help	maintain	our	ability	to	provide	excellent	programs	

and	to	support	historic	preservation	initiatives!	

	
Name_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City__________________________________________________State______________  
 
 
Zip Code_________ 
 
 
Telephone (_____) - _________ - _________ 
 
 
Email address________________________________________ 
 
Enclosed is my check of $25  $50  $75  $100  $150  $250  $500  $1,000 other_$________ 
 
Note: Please make check payable to “CWRT of Eastern PA, Inc.” 
 
Return to: CWRT of Eastern PA, Inc. 
PO Box 333 
Allentown, PA 18105 
 
Gift given in memory of:___________________________________________________ 
 
Donations may be tax-deductible as the CWRT is a 501(c) 3 – non-profit corporation 

 

 

 


